
GRANTEE FINDINGS

83% developed financial and 
 administrative systems for
tracking financial health

 54% invested in hardware and
software for operational
efficiencies 

40% invested in their board
development

32% began or formalized
partnerships to expand their
services & outreach 

 

Over the first 3 rounds, funds have supported 70 organizations (27% of the
391 that applied) that connect ethnic minority populations, who are often
isolated and marginalized, to needed services. Their services provide a social
safety net and drive employment, community, and economic development.  

PROGRAM PARTNERS & CONTACTS

NONPROFIT INFRASTRUCTURE
GRANT PROGRAM RESULTS

The Nonprofit Infrastructure Grant Program (NIGP) supports the missions of
small, culturally led organizations by strengthening their infrastructure.
Building the capacity of small organizations that focus on historically
underserved cultural communities helps position them to have greater impact
in their community and increases their ability to secure and manage the
requirements of public funding in the future. Due to the success and high
demand for support during the first three NIGP rounds, we are requesting
funds to continue this work. 
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49% leveraged funds to raise
new revenue and create
fundraising tracking &
management systemS

153 staff or consultants (full or
part-time) were hired to
implement/manage new
infrastructure

94% likely to apply for state or
other publicly funded grants in
the future

mailto:hnuchee@caalmn.org


A total of $3,500,000 has been appropriated to Propel Nonprofits over the 
3 funding rounds for a six-year period from July 2017 to June 2023. Each
grant ranged from $8,000 to $50,000.

Learn more about the current (2021 - 2023) NIGP
Grantees by scanning the QR code with your phone's
camera

We've learned that funding for strong
systems and operations is vital. When

an organization has strong, stable
systems (i.e. accounting, marketing,
social media, funding, grant writing)
the work does, in fact, get easier.”

-The Park Place, Minneapolis

NIGP PROGRAM OVERVIEW

"Mewinzha was able to secure its first
state grant and quadruple its

organizational budget this year. The
resources provided by this grant have
been a springboard for building our

organizational capacity and investing
in community-led initiative.”

 -Mewinzha Ondaadiziike Wiigaming,
Bemidji
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